
  
 
DATE: January 4th, 2021 
TO: 911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee 
FROM: Elaina Hooper, City of Reno Public Safety Dispatch, Assistant Manager 
THROUGH: Cody Shadle, City of Reno Public Safety Dispatch, Manager shadlec@reno.gov 

775-334-2370 
SUBJECT: REIMBURSEMENT REQUEST – PRIMARY PSAP (Public Safety Answering 

Point), CITY OF RENO PUBLIC SAFETY DISPATCH RENEWAL OF 
INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY OF EMERGENCY DISPATCHING (IAED) – 
EMERGENCY SERVICE PLAN (ESP) PLATINUM PACKAGE for [For 
Possible Action] – A review, discussion and possible action to approve, deny or 
otherwise modify a request to reimburse the costs to renew the IAED – Emergency 
Service Plan (ESP) Platinum Package; for a total amount not to exceed: $13,200.00.  

 

SUMMARY 
PRIMARY PSAP (Public Safety Answering Point), CITY OF RENO PUBLIC SAFETY 
DISPATCH RENEWAL OF INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY OF EMERGENCY 
DISPATCHING – EMERGENCY SERVICE PLAN (ESP) PLATINUM PACKAGE for [For 
Possible Action] – A review, discussion and possible action to approve, deny or otherwise modify 
a request to reimburse the costs to renew the International Academy of Emergency Dispatch – 
Emergency Service Plan (ESP) Platinum Package, which maintains the yearly licensing, updates, 
and customer support of the Fire protocol call taking software; for a total amount not to exceed: 
$13,200.00.  
 
NRS APPLICABLE: NRS 244A.7645   Provides approval of costs associated with maintenance, 
upgrade and replacement of equipment necessary for the operation of the enhanced telephone 
system. 

 
STAKEHOLDER REVIEW(s) 
Stakeholder is a primary Public Safety Answering Points (PSAP) – City of Reno Public Safety 
Dispatch. 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION&BACKGROUND 
Each year the 911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee has approved the reimbursement of 
City of Reno Public Safety Dispatch’s Platinum ESP Package, most recently in September 2021.  
In September 2022, the 911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee approved the 
reimbursement for five (5) additional licenses for Emergency Fire Dispatch protocols which 
included the Platinum ESP package and will be combined in future requests for reimbursement.  
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FISCAL IMPACT 
The Enhanced 911 Fund is a special revenue fund which receives revenue pursuant to NRS 
244A.7643 in the form of telephone surcharges collected to support the emergency reporting 
system.  
  

RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the E911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee approve the request 
to reimburse City of Reno Public Safety Dispatch (PSAP) for the costs to renew the IAED Platinum 
ESP Package; for a total amount not to exceed: $13,200.00. 
 
POSSIBLE MOTION 
Move that the E911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee approve the request to reimburse 
City of Reno Public Safety Dispatch (PSAP) for the costs to renew the IAED Platinum ESP 
Package; for a total amount not to exceed: $13,200.00. 
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